
My family and I have been residents of Cupertino for past 9 yrs and I've been a Realtor in the 
Bay area for last 20 yrs. As such I'm acutely aware of the housing issues in the area. My child 
has attended our public schools since 2nd grade and now a Sophomore in High School. We love 
our schools. I am happy to volunteer my time to such an important issue for the City of 
Cupertino and indeed the Bay Area. I'm also a strong believer in the power of the community. I 
believe that together we can accomplish almost anything. I look forward to a powerful 
engagement and many accomplishments. 


